
Climbing for disabled 

children and young 

people   

The Outdoor Partnership is able to bring you this opportunity through funding from 

Children in need, with the aim of raising awareness that climbing is accessible to all  

www.outdoorpartnership.co.uk  

 The Outdoor Partnership in conjunction with The Beacon Climbing 

Wall will be offering free six week climbing sessions for disabled 

children and young people age 5 to 18.  
 

The sessions will be open to children and young people from       

Anglesey, Conwy and Gwynedd.   
 

To encourage and enable the children and young people to continue 

climbing after the six week sessions we will be asking a parent,   

family member or carer to get involved. By getting  involved in the 

sessions, parents, family members and carers will receive training in 

how to supervise their child while climbing. The purpose is so that 

at the end of the six week session you will be able to continue to 

visit the climbing wall any time you wish without an instructor.  

 

The Beacon Climbing Wall will kindly be giving all who complete the 

six week sessions, free membership for a month after the end of the 

sessions. 
 

We will also be searching for volunteers who are interested in 

working with disabled  children and young people and who have an     

interest in teaching people to climb. 
 

  

Come along to the orientation on Sunday 17th January 2016,  

10 – 11am at the Beacon Climbing Centre.  
 

This will be an opportunity to see the climbing wall, meet the      

instructors, ask questions and sign up for a six week development 

session. Get in touch if you would like to attend the orientation or 

to show your interest in the sessions. 
  

 To find out more or to register 

your interest please contact  

The Outdoor Partnership on  

01690 720168 




